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British Automobile Racing Club

General Membership Meeting Minutes – August 2nd, 2022
Venue - Texas Lone Star Grill, Dixon Road, Etobicoke, ON.

WELCOME – 20:07





Bryan Rashleigh, President
MINUTES









Paul Einarson made a motion to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the July meeting.  Wayne seconded the motion and it carried.
DEPARTMENTS

MEMBERSHIP 




Andrea Pegg, Membership Secretary

There are currently 142 members, 128 of whom are renewals.  
TREASURY 





    
 
Paul Clarke, Treasurer
Paul has received most invoices from the BARC TT and has paid them.
WRRC/SOCIAL







Howard Cohen
Howard was not present and there was nothing to report.
REGIONAL RACE/ORO 




 Scott Ellsworth, Race Director 

The BARC TT was a success.  There was great racing, great weather and less rain than predicted on the Sunday.
RACE COMMITTEE




There has not been a meeting.
HONDA INDY TORONTO






Scott Ellsworth

There was a larger crowd that in previous years of the event.  There were minor issues but it was a successful event. 
ICE RACING 




Wayne Wanamaker, Ice Race Director
Wayne reported on the Ice Race Organizers’ meeting.  There will be six race weekends in 2023, Deutscher Automobile Club will organize one of the weekends.  British Empire Motor Club is not yet confirmed and Oshawa Motor Sport Club, would like to assist in organizing or organize their own weekend.

There will be temporary licences for drivers who would like to try the sport and passengers will be allowed for the first time in a couple of years.   
TRS





Tom Cressman
Phil Bigioni reported with the HIT and TT, there were two busy back-to-back weekends. 
TRS has recruited new members who are Firefighters and Paramedics.  They volunteered at both events and created enough support to handle incidences.  By all accounts these new members had a great time. 
August 6th there will be the BARC supported VARAC event at Shannonville Motorsport Park.

OLD BUSINESS

There was no old business.
NEW BUSINESS

Please send Amy any content for the newsletter.
David King mentioned there is the Drive Festival event at CTMP, from September 9th to 11th. 
CASC will have a display and would like volunteers to staff it.

Buy/Sell

Bryan has 4 summer tires, sized 205/55/16 for sale.  
He also has BARC 60th anniversary mugs.
Adjournment

Wayne Wanamaker made a motion for adjournment at 20:29, which was seconded by Phil Bigioni. 
 .
NEXT MONTH’S MEETING: at the Lone Star Texas Grill (upstairs) – September 6th, 2022, at 8 pm.

